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11-year old Victim in Critical Condition 
 
 
On September 21, 2020, around 10:30 p.m., Henrico 9-1-1 received an emergency call for a 
shooting in the 4600 block of Lakefield Mews Place, while additional calls came in for shots fired 
in the area. Officers arrived on scene and found an 11-year-old victim, suffering from gunshot 
wounds. Henrico Fire/EMS treated and transported the young boy to an area hospital, where he 
remains in critical condition.   
 
Henrico Police need your help to find the individual(s) responsible for this shooting. The Police 
Division is committed to working with the community and encourages anyone who may have seen 
the incident or vehicles leaving the area to submit any tip, no matter how small to Crime Stoppers 
of Metro Richmond at 780-1000 or on the web at www.p3tips.com.  
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